From: Marfleet, Patrick
Sent: 04 January 2021 11:59

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Late comment on application ref 2020/4960/P

Please upload to the above.

Thanks,

Patrick Marfleet Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 1222



The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

Subject: Late comment on application ref 2020/4960/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Re: ref 2020/4960/P

6 Fortess Grove - access to roof

Dear Patrick Marfleet

I live in 3 houses opposite Ms Levenson and I wholeheartedly support the application to create outdoor space, .

Please include this email in your consideration of the case, though it is three days late.

I would like to make three points

- 1. I notice there is one objection from Roger and Charlotte Kershaw. They are nice people.
- 2. The following people are **living** in this small street (some have been here for decades) and they all support the application. However, we had thought it unnecessary to officially comment. Please acknowledge receipt of this email and the following people will also support.



Looking at the difficult months ahead,

I think it only right to support their modest alteration.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email

Wasfi Kani CBE 14-16 Fortess Grove London NW5 2HD